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Nathan Heath

To: Yolanda.Gil@wpca.sydney
Subject: RE: Notice of Exhibition - Upper South Creek Advanced Water Recycling Centre 

Project (SSI-8609189) - Western City and Aerotropolis Authority 

From: Yolanda.Gil@wpca.sydney <Yolanda.Gil@wpca.sydney>  
Sent: Wednesday, 17 November 2021 5:53 PM 
To: Nathan Heath <Nathan.Heath@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: Notice of Exhibition - Upper South Creek Advanced Water Recycling Centre Project (SSI-8609189) - 
Western City and Aerotropolis Authority  
 
Hi Nathan 
 
Thank you for notifying the WPCA of this proposal.  The WPCA has no comments to provide on this proposal nor 
conditions and is very supportive of this important facility in unlocking and servicing development across the 
Western Parkland City. 
 
Regards 
Yolanda 
 
Yolanda Gil 
Director, Planning Delivery | Western Parkland City Authority 
Level 2, 10 Valentine Avenue, Parramatta NSW 2150 Australia 
m: 0459 869 267| e: yolanda.gil@wpca.sydney | w: http://www.wpca.sydney 

  
I acknowledge the Traditional Owners and Custodians of the lands on which I live and work, and pay my respect to 
Elders past, present and future. 
 
At WPCA we value and respect flexible work arrangements. I choose to work flexibly & send emails in my working 
hours. No need to respond to my emails outside of your working hours. 


